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Licensing Sub-Committee - Thursday, 15 August 2019

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE

Minutes of a meeting held at the Council Offices, Narborough

THURSDAY, 15 AUGUST 2019

Present:-

Cllr. David Clements Cllr. Deanne Freer Cllr. Phil Moitt

Cllr. Michael O’Hare (Reserve Member)

Officers present:-

Mandy Geary - Senior Licensing & Enforcement Officer
Gemma Dennis - Legal Services Officer
Linda McBean - Senior Scrutiny Officer
Jessica Hammond - Democratic & Scrutiny Services Officer

Also in attendance:-
Parish Cllr. Richard Chapman – Applicant

Julie Whitehouse – Applicant
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97. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 

The Democratic & Scrutiny Services Officer invited nominations from the Sub-
Committee for the election of Chairman for this meeting only.

DECISION

That Cllr. David Clements be elected Chairman of the Licensing Sub-
Committee for this meeting only.

98. DISCLOSURES OF INTERESTS FROM MEMBERS 

No disclosures were received.

99. NEW PREMISES LICENCE - NARBOROUGH PARISH CENTRE 

Considered – Report of the Senior Licensing and Enforcement Officer.

The Senior Licensing and Enforcement Officer presented the report.

The Applicant put forward their case for the New Premises Licence.

Questions relating to the case were put to the Applicant by the Sub-
Committee.

The Sub-Committee then retired at 2:34pm to consider the application in 
closed session.

The Sub-Committee returned at 2:48pm to announce its decision.

DECISION

In reaching its decision the Sub-Committee has had regard to the 
submissions and representations of the applicant and objectors, together with 
the Council’s statement of licensing policy and guidance issued under section 
182 of the Licensing Act 2003

The Committee are satisfied that having listened to all of the submissions that 
the four licensing objectives would be met and adhered to by the Applicant, 
with note to the Applicants attempts to minimise any nuisances to the 
community and local residents.

The Sub-Committee therefore grants the application without modification.

THE MEETING CONCLUDED AT 2.49 P.M.


